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Christmas Party Day - 19.12.24

Children can come to school dressed in
Christmas / party clothes (please still
send a warm coat) for a day filled with

lots of festive fun!

Skip2bfit

We had a brilliant day
recently with Dave. The
children worked hard on

their skills, improving their
skipping score but also
talking about how our

mindsets can have a huge
impact on the success we
have in all we do and the

progress we make. 

Hockey Competition

Our year 3/4 and year 5/6 hockey teams
applied great skills that they have  picked up

from other sports  as well as hockey skills.
They showed fantastic teamwork to make it
through to the semi-finals in both Hockey

competitions!

NERF Festival

Some of our year 3s and 4s went to a
NERF event recently and became

NERF CHAMPIONS.
There was some superb

determination, self-belief, passion,
honesty, respect and teamwork

shown!

Poppy Appeal

We raised £107.84 for the Poppy
Appeal.

Thank you to everyone!

We have had some lovely winter
coats donated: 

Age 4 - grey duffel coat
Age 8 - blue with pink spots

Age 11-12 - pink coat
Age 11-12 grey & blue ski jacket

Please let the school office know if
you would like any of them!

FEAST bookings are OPEN

To learn more about FEAST, and for
information on activities, eligibility and how
to manage your bookings, visit the website.

https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/information-for-schools/?utm_source=Red+bag&utm_medium=red+bag&utm_campaign=xmas

